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Dear Dr Peter Maulder:

Thank you for reviewing the above manuscript, entitled "The effect of camera angle on velocity measurement from
video analysis for use in brain injury reconstruction" for Sports Biomechanics.

We greatly appreciate the voluntary contribution that each reviewer gives to the Journal. We hope that we may
continue to seek your assistance with the refereeing process for Sports Biomechanics, and hope also to receive your
own research papers that are appropriate to our aims and scope.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth J. Bradshaw, Ph.D.
Associate Editor, Sports Biomechanics
elizabeth.bradshaw@acu.edu.au
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